

10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER

7 February 1980

Dear Leonard,

Thank you so much for your letter of 5 February about the Employment Bill. I was very grateful to have your detailed comments, and we will certainly take these into account before reaching final decisions on how the Bill might be amended.

I much enjoyed the meeting the other evening.

Warm regards, Yours sincerely, Margaret

Sir Leonard Neal, CBE.



10 DOWNING STREET

PRIME MINISTER

You will no doubt want to reply to Leonard Neal's latest letter? I attach a draft.

Shall I send a copy of the letter to the Department of Employment?

7

6 February 1980